

16 March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers of Y11 Students

## **SATURDAY INTERVENTION**

As we approach the final stage of our GCSE preparations, we are delighted to be able to offer additional interventions to help our students. These sessions proved a great success last academic year and were very well attended. Outlined below are details on what subjects are being offered and the times/dates etc. These sessions will run on a Saturday morning from 9.00am to 12.00pm (unless otherwise stated below). A separate letter detailing intervention over the Easter period will be sent out in the next 2 weeks. I therefore ask parents to go through the list below with your son and indicate which intervention session you/he feels he would benefit attending.

You will understand that once you have indicated your son will be attending then in terms of organising staff, it is only fair to his teachers that he attends. If your son fails to attend, staff will also have to contact home for safeguarding reasons. If your son plans to be absent for any of these sessions please email your son's Head of Year, Ms Howard, at millie.howard@kemnal-tkat.org, or myself at matthew.godden@kemnal-tkat.org.

Name of Student:		
Date	Subject	Please tick the subjects on the dates your son will be attending
Saturday 18 March (9.00-10.30)	French (Miss Alexiou)	
Saturday 18 March (10.30-12.00)	Geography (Mrs Luff)	
Saturday 18 March (10.30-12.00)	History (Ms Ogbonna)	
Saturday 18 March (10.30-12.00)	Creative iMedia (Mrs Cooper)	
Saturday 25 March (9.00-10.30)	French (Miss Alexiou)	
Saturday 25 March (10.30-12.00)	Geography (Mrs Luff)	
Saturday 25 March (10.30-12.00)	History (Ms Ogbonna)	
Saturday 25 March (10.30-12.00)	Creative iMedia (Mrs Cooper)	

All the above sessions have a limited number of spaces so we encourage that you confirm with Ms Howard, by email, as soon as possible, to ensure that your son is allocated a space. As a reminder, students **DO NOT** need to wear uniform.

Whilst I appreciate that it is not compulsory, I sincerely hope that you encourage your son to attend and make him aware that these interventions are in place in order for him to achieve his very best in his GCSE's.

Yours faithfully

Mr Matt Godden
DEPUTY HEADTEACHER

www.ktc-tkat.org

Head of School: Ms Emma Wride BA (Hons) NPQH Executive Headteacher: Mr Stuart Smith BA (Hons) NPQH Kemnal Technology College Sevenoaks Way, Sidcup, Kent, DA14 5AA Tel: 020 8300 7112 Fax: 020 8300 5619

Fax: 020 8300 5619 ■ Email: admin@kemnal-tkat.org

